
This weekend is the time to return 
all the items that you grabbed a 
tag for to donate to The Haven 
and SPiN Café.  Drop your items 
off at our table in the lobby.  Also, 
come talk with us if you are availa-
ble to help on Thursdays with our Olympic View Elemen-
tary Families food bag deliveries! 

Men’s Ministry 
Taco Feed Fundraiser 

March 19th 
6PM 

The Momentum Men's 
Mexico Build Team are 
hold their annual Taco 
Feed and Dessert auction! This festive event aims to 
raise funds to offset costs for the men going to build a 
home for a needy Mexican family in May. The fundraiser 
is open to the whole family and  will be held on  March 
19th at 6:00 pm at FBC  We suggest a donation of $5 per 
adult for the meal. After dinner there will be an auction 
of homemade desserts.  
 

Signups for  
• Donations of Deserts for the event 
• Donations of Taco making ingredients 
• Help with sanctuary decoration & setup  
• Help with food prep & cooking 
• Donations of monetary support 
 

will be at the Momentum table on Sunday March 6th 
and 13th. The build team greatly appreciates your sup-
port by attending the Taco Feed and dessert auction! 
 

Build Trip Update 
Registration for the Mens Mexico Build trip is coming to 
a close and now we’re switching gears to the fundraising 
phase. We also have 2 remaining spots to fill for anyone 
wishing to join the team  
 

Please visit the Momentum table in the lobby if you are 
interested in participating in the build trip or want to 
help the team with the fundraiser.  

GLOBAL PARTNERS CORNER 

This year FBC 
Global Part-
ners Pete & 
Amy are cele-
brating their 
20th year in 
ministry with 

Pioneer Bible Translators (PBT).  Originally from Ana-
cortes, the Rileys were support personnel in the West 
African country of Guinea from 2011 to 2019, before re-
turning back to the States where they presently serve at 
PBT headquarters in the south Dallas, Texas area. Pete 
now serves as Director of Support Services there, while 
Amy has continued helping with bookkeeping duties for 
the ministry at the head office.  Their work has always 
been about mission acceleration-doing the mundane so 
the actual translators, literacy workers, church planters, 
and community development people can do their work 
more effectively.  PBT bridges the gap between the 
church and the Bible-less peoples around the world.  PBT 
team members are working globally to see transformed 
lives through God’s Word in every language, but espe-
cially among “unreached people groups”. 



HOW TO BEGIN  

A RELATIONSHIP WITH GOD 

• Admit you have not met God’s standard 

of perfection.  Romans 3:23 

• Believe Jesus Christ is God as he 

claimed to be.   

Romans 10:9-10 

• Ask God to forgive your sin on the 

basis of Jesus Christ’s death payment.  

Romans 4:25  

• Accept God’s love for you and His offer 

of eternal life.  John 3:16 
 

We invite you to contact a Pastor or Elder 

to help you begin a relationship with 

Jesus Christ. 
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MINISTRY STAFF  

Pastor Ron Lawler   206.240.0740 
Preaching & Teaching  
 

Pastor Brian Haynes 206.349.7688 
Worship  
  

Pastor Dan Potter  206.604.4439 
Youth Ministry   
 

Rebecca Brooks  360.679.1585 
Children’s Ministry   
 

Meredith Falk  360.679.1585 
Office Administrator  
 

ELDERS & ADVISORS  
Steve Burt, Chairman    310.500.8200 
 Jordan Kingma                360.929.3615 
Jeff Riffel    360.679.9149 
Chris Rowan    360.929.7753 
Felix Tofah    360.672.4321 
Vickie Burns    360.679.5001 
Pamela Ketchum   360.929.2135 

2760 Heller Rd., Oak Harbor, WA 98277 
360.679.1585  |  oakharborfamilybible.org  

familybiblechurch@comcast.net 
 

 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM     

App: “Family Bible Church OH” 
    Facebook: Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington  

Instagram: familybiblechurchoakharbor 

S e p t .  1 ,  2021— P R E S E N T   

B u d g e t :   $  4 0 2 , 6 1 7  

G i v i n g :    $  3 8 4 , 9 0 1  

Youth Calendar 
Available! 
 

 

 

The Spring 2022 youth 
calendar is available!  
Visit our website, HERE, 
to see all that is happen-
ing this spring. 
  

Also, thank you to all 
who have signed up for cooking a youth dinner!  Everyone 
is amazing!  There are only three nights left, on in May and 
two in June that are left to fill.  If those dates are on your 
radar and you want to volunteer for one of those three 
nights go to FBC Youth meal calendar | Teamup and pick a 
Wednesday.   
 

Again, thank you all for helping serve our youth!   

Childcare Workers Needed 
MOPS (Mother’s of Preschoolers) ministry is 
seeking childcare workers for their preschool 
classrooms.  Volunteer and paid positions avail-
able.  MOPS meets Thursday mornings 9am-
12pm, twice a month. For more information, 
email oakharbormoppets@gmail.com.   

Parental Guidance Sunday School 

On March 27th the parental guidance Sunday school class, 
in room B3 at 9am, will be kicking off a new study called 
“Calming Angry Kids.”  This study is for any parent and 
books will be provided.  Contact Kit or Christine Chris-
topherson, 360-720-4528, for more information.   

Children’s Ministry Director: Rebecca Brooks 
email:rebecca.fbc@comcast.net   phone: 360.679.1585  

 

Kids Church Volunteers Needed 
 

We are in need of volunteers for babies – 4th grade. You 
can serve as a teacher, an assistant, or a sub, and can also 
choose how frequently you serve. Please consider “trying” 
it one time and seeing if this is a place you’d like to serve. 
You’ll be surprised how easy it is and what an incredible 
difference a little bit of time makes for the future of the 
church. Contact Rebecca Brooks if you can help.  Thank 
you! 
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